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24 November 2017

Ian Wilson
Gas Industry Company Ltd

By e-mail: 	info@gasindustry.co.nz


First Gas’s Second Revised Draft GTAC

Dear Ian, 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the impact of First Gas’s Second Revised GTAC document. 
Whilst Methanex has provided markups and comments in the attached GTAC, this does not derogate from our belief that the fundamental structure of the document remains inferior to the current MPOC. 



Yours sincerely


Phil Watson
[image: ]Level 3, 36 Kitchener Street
PO Box 4299, Shortland Street – 1140 
Auckland, New Zealand

T: (09) 356 9300
F: (06) 356 9301
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